The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on Monday, September 21, 2015 in the High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting began at 6:30 pm.

\boxtimes	John Christie	\boxtimes	David Hillman	\boxtimes	Susana Measelle Hubbs	\boxtimes	Michael Moore *	\boxtimes	Joanna Morrissey	\boxtimes	Barbara Powers **	\boxtimes	M. Kate Williams-Hewitt
					Montan	a Braxi	ton 🔲	Natali	e Vaughan				
Mr. M	oore arrive	d at €	5:37pm.										

Also in attendance: Cathy Messmer, Ruth Ellen Vaughn, Jeff Shedd, Meredith Nadeau, Greg Marles, Mike Tracy [arrived at 6:35pm], and Kelly Hasson [arrived at 6:37pm]

MINUTES

Workshop

Chronic attendance issues and curriculum/professional development for 2015-16 -

Principals Shedd, Tracy, and Hasson provided an overview of building responses to chronic attendance concerns.

Ruth Ellen Vaughn shared an overview of district professional development, including a draft schedule for the 2015-16 school year. Principals Hasson, Tracy and Shedd shared some professional development activities specific to their buildings.

Adjourned	8:22 p.m.
Aajournea	8:22 p.m.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Updates on capital improvement plans and bond projects for schools and community services were provided. Warrants were signed.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau Superintendent of Schools

^{**} Ms. Powers arrived at 6:38pm.